From: Romanowicz, Alexander <Alexander.Romanowicz@cga.ct.zov>
Sent: Monday, September 27, 2021 2:46 PM

To: Wrinn, Michael <Michael. Wrinn@WILTONCT.ORG>

Cc: EBasher@cthumane.org

Subject: Senator Haskell - Letter of Support - Sept. 27, 2021
Importance: High

CAUTION: This email came from outside the Town network. Is it authentic? Don’t click until you
are'sure.

Good afternocon Mr. Wrinn,
Hope all is well. On behalf of Senator Haskell, please see the attached letter of support.

If you have any questions, need any additional information or would like to speak with Senator Haskell
directly, please let me know.

Thank you,
Alex

Alexander Romanowicz

Legislative Aide - State Senator Will Haskell
Connecticut General Assembly

Legislative Office Building, Room 2200

300 Capitol Avenue

Hartford, CT 06106-1591

Phone: (860) 240-0068



SENATOR WILL HASKFLL
Legislative Office Building
Room 2203
Hartford, CT 06106-1591
Toll-free 1-800-842-1420
Capirol: 860-240-0068

State of Connecticut
SENATE

Tiventy-sixth Dissrice

Mr. Michael Wrinn

Director of Planning & Land Use Management/Town Planner
Town of Wilton

238 Danbury Rd.

Wilton, CT 06897

Dear Mr. Wrinn,
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September 27, 2021

Please accept this written correspondence in support of Connecticut Humane Society’s application to
build a new facility at 863-875 Danbury Road. During my time in office, | have had the pleasure to tour
this prospective property with the team from CHS, as well as their existing Westport facility. | firmly

believe this organization would be a benefit to the Wilton community.

CHS provides a crucial safety net for families who are facing hard times, as so many are during this
pandemic. Their pet food pantry and reduced-fee veterinary clinic are vital resources to those who are
struggling to make ends meet, helping to take a burden off their shoulders. Bringing CHS' successful
model to Wilton will allow more families to stay whole, and that is something | believe this community

will cherish.

| am grateful for the work that you do and hope that your team will find a way to support our neighbors,
bring jobs to the community, and help a lot of pets too. As you review this application, | wanted to

chime in and voice my support.
Thank you for in advance for your time and consideration.
Sincerely,

all Jesall

Will Haskel!
State Senator, 26" District



